
 
 
 
 

The Grade 5 Carnival is a fundraising activity in support of our 
Gr. 5 year-end activities and takes place during the school day  

on Friday, May 20th between 11 and 2:30. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bring your quarters, loonies, and toonies. Tickets are 25¢  
There will be lots of stations to try out your skills  

And have some fun.  
We will also have chips for sale.  

 
 
 
Note: Students should not bring more than $5 to school. 
           A toonie is quite enough for everyone to have fun. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 


